Good evening, Eisenhower Families,

What a great evening to turn our minds and hearts toward story-telling and literacy! Thanks to
all who participated in our Family Reading Night.

Three updates and reminders for you:

e First, our PTAC members have graciously offered to be present at the Eisenhower
modular units for a Spirit Wear drive-thru pick-up this Saturday, November 18, from
2:00-4:00 p.m. If you ordered Spirit Wear and would like to come by the school on
Saturday afternoon, please do so.

e Second, a couple of reminders related to morning drop-off: please, no left turns off of
Hoagland Blvd. into our Eisenhower driveway. This presents a potential problem for the
school buses needing to turn east on Hoagland. Also, if you have a JMS student to
drop-off, for safety reasons, please ensure your middle school student is dropped closer
to the crosswalk (near the dumpster) or exits the vehicle and walks toward the
crosswalk. We want to avoid students darting through a lane of traffic.

e Third, please recall that next week Monday and Tuesday are our only school attendance
days, and both days are full (regular dismissal) days. There will be no school on
Wednesday, Thursday, or Friday, November 22-24, in recognition of the Thanksgiving
holiday. School resumes on Monday, November 27.

I am so very thankful for all you do to send us your best and brightest students each and every
school day!

Skylert to be sent 11/16/23, 7:30pm



